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Dear Parents

Book Fair

Next week, the Travelling Book Fair will be returning!

Arriving on Wednesday 24th April, the fair will be

open everyday afterschool in the school hall from 3pm

until 3:30pm. It will then leave us on Wednesday 1st

May. This is a fantastic opportunity to promote a love

of reading and encourage reading opportunities in

school and at home. There will be books to suit all

ages and genres to capture all interests - including 3

for 2 offers! Not forgetting, the more money spent at

the fair, the more Scholastic will give us to purchase

brand new books for our school libraries. We hope to

see you all there!

Reading Raffle

Key Stage 1

Winners: Badger 61%

2nd Place Owl 56%

Key Stage 2

Winners: Eagle 89%

2nd place: Falcon 86%

Top Class Attendance for last week

Bumblebee 97.9%

Rabbit 97.6%

Top Doodling Classes

Doodle Maths

Falcon 89%

Monkey 56%

Squirrel 55%

http://www.westfieldprimary.com


Doodle Maths

Falcon 96%

Butterfly 52%

Star Learners

Well done to this week’s Star Learners

Class Name School Value

Dolphin Flynn Edney Ambition

Monkey Charlie Pillinger Ambition

Dragonfly Alfie Davis Ambition

Turtle Esme Bradbury Resilience

Panther Brooke Anstis Ambition

Butterfly Kit Crooks Respect

Eagle Willow Parker Ambition/Resilience

Falcon Sienna Whelan Creativity/Respect

Diary Dates

April

Fri 26 PTA School Disco

May
Mon 6 Bank Holiday
Mon 27 - Fri 31 Half Term

July
Fri 5 Summer Fayre
Fri 19 Pupils break up for Summer

September
Mon 2 Inset Day
Tues 3 Pupil return to school

Spring Disco – Friday 26th April

We are pleased to announce that there will be a
Spring Disco next Friday!
Times: Years 1, 2 and 3 from 5.45 – 6.45pm, Years 4, 5
and 6 from 7.00-8.00pm. Cost: £2.50 This includes
unlimited Squash and a bag of sweets. The music for
the Disco will be provided by Infinity Alexander.
Children should be delivered to the school hall for the
relevant time, as the doors will not be open during the
event. Parents are asked to come in to collect their
children via the school entrance and leave using the
fire exit doors in the school hall. We will not allow
children to come out and find you for safety reasons.
Please could parents take coats home and return with
them, this eliminates queuing at the end of the disco.
Please click on the link below to reserve your child’s
ticket by Wednesday 24th April. Please be aware that
tickets will not be issued, each child will be signed in
on the night. Sorry, but if your child is not on the list,
they will not be able to attend, due to Health and
Safety.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/westfieldradstock
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